
N O R T H E A S T  A C A D E M Y  A R T S  M A G N E T  

The Path to Excellence Begins Here!   

Follow us on twitter @NEAArtsMagnet 

Weekly Update  
January 6, 2020 

Northeast Academy January Newsletter Calendar 

*Always check for changes or adjustments to the upcoming events! 

January 9— PTO Meeting 6 pm 

January 14—TLI Day Early Dismissal for Students 

January 15—Winter Carnival  6 pm—7:30 pm 

January 16—5th Grade DARE Graduation 1:45 pm 

January 20—Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday—No School 

 

PTO Meetings 

Media Center 6pm-7pm 

Meeting Dates 

January 9th 

February 5th 

March 10th 

April 6th 

May 19th 

June 4th 

Childcare is provided at meetings 

Be Healthy, 

Be Fit… 

Journey to Success 
This month we are focusing on Alertness and Skill with the students at 
NEA.  Please check the Journey to Success link on the NEA website to 
find ways you can bring the Journey to Success from school into your 
home.  

Northeast Academy Arts Magnet School collects Box 
Tops and redeems them for cash. Box Tops clips can 
still be found on many products so, clip them like you 
always have and send them to school for our next 
submission! And don't forget to download the new 
Box Top app so you can scan your receipt and our 
school will automatically earn Box Tops for any 
participating products purchased!   

Did you take some great pictures over the holidays? Have some special memories 
you want to preserve? Check out NEA’s Shutterfly Storefront at: 

 http://northeastacademyartsmagnetct.shutterflystorefront.com 

Purchase thoughtful gifts and keepsakes for friends, family and yourself. 

That’s it! For every purchase made, 8% of the proceeds will go toward 
helping our organization. 

It’s that easy. Plus, you can even use applicable Shutterfly discount codes to 
save on your entire order. 

Cold Weather 

Cold temperatures have arrived. It is important your child 

dress appropriately for the weather. Please check your 

child each morning to be sure they are wearing warm 

clothes, including hat and gloves during cold weather.  

We love to go outside every day!  

Thank you. 

We appreciate our volunteers! 

Thank you for all of your time in 2019! 

As we start the new year, the library needs volunteers!  

We are specifically looking for volunteers on: 

Tuesday afternoons 

Wednesday any time of day  

Friday any time of day 

If you can help, please contact Mary Tibbals at 

mtibbals@groton.k12.ct.us 

As we start off the new year, please remember that dismissal changes should come to 

school in writing. We know that occasionally something comes up that necessitates a 

last minute change and a phone call, however for our student’s safety and piece of 

mind, please send changes in writing to school with your student. When sending in a 

note, please include the date, teacher’s name, full name of student and the name of the 

person picking up the student if it is not the person signing the note. Thank you for 

helping us keep dismissal running smoothly! 

Next Tuesday, January 14th is a TLI Day 

and students will be dismissed on a half 

day schedule. 

Get Active and Be Healthy Every Day! Just like a 
bike may become rusty if it is not used for some 
time, our muscles and bones need to be kept 
moving too. Activity is needed to keep your heart 
healthy and your bones strong. It can also be fun. 
Try to include some form of activity every day: a 
simple walk around the neighborhood with the 
family works! 

https://twitter.com/NEAArtsMagnet?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw
http://www.groton.k12.ct.us/Page/16410
http://northeastacademyartsmagnetct.shutterflystorefront.com

